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Business 60 Reduced for Drainage Repairs

Business 60 in Stoddard County Reduced for Drainage Repairs
 
Dexter, Missouri- Business 60 in Stoddard County will be reduced to one lane as
Missouri Department of Transportation crews perform drainage repairs.

This section of roadway is located between Route Cooper Street and West Oak Street.

Weather permitting, work will performed Tuesday, Dec. 16 through Tuesday, Dec. 23
from 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. daily.
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